

STARTRACK UPDATE NOVEMBER 2021

STARTRACK AGREES TO RETURN TO BARGAINING







Despite refusing several times to meet, StarTrack has now backed down and agreed to come back to the table.

Congrats to all of the members who signed the petition calling on the Australia Post board to get StarTrack to return to bargaining. The next meeting is scheduled for this Friday 5 November.

Though it's been a difficult few months, your actions have already led to a vastly improved offer.

KEY WINS

- $\sqrt{}$ Commitment to stronger auditing provisions and greater transparency around outside hire
- \checkmark Full utilisation provisions
- Preventing the use of outside hire to reduce overtime
- √ Labour hire casual conversions

StarTrack must still come to the table with better outcomes on **contracting out protections**, stronger **dispute resolution** provisions, recognition for your **work during covid**, and moving to a **single strong agreement** with a **common expiry date**.

Six other major transport companies have settled agreements with workers - it's now time for StarTrack to stop trying to bargain through flyers and the media, and instead actually meet with your elected committee to talk through this offer if they are genuine about finalising it.

It is a huge win that StarTrack has been dragged back to the bargaining table, and a reflection on your strength as a collective. Let's keep standing together to bring home a fair agreement.

TOGETHER, WE ARE STRONGER.

JOIN NOW FOR A BETTER FUTURE.

www.twu.com.au/join

